
 
 

May 4, 2018	
 
Dear Municipal Official,	
 
I can finally say... we did it! The restoration of Highway User 
Revenues to local governments is now finally law!	
 
It has been a pleasure working with you to make this happen.  I 
hope the passage of this legislation will make it easier for you to 
serve your constituents and invest in long term infrastructure 
projects.  Thank you so much for your advocacy, which ensured 
our victory.	
 
I've attached the finalized version of the statute and am resending 
the document which details how much money each municipality 
can expect.	
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any help to you 
and your constituents. 	
 
Best,	
Rich Madaleno	


